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Funding for the award is currently subject to Budget processes. It is not in the public 
interest to disclose this information at this time. I am therefore withholding this 
information under section 9(2)(f)(iv) to protect the confidentiality of advice tendered by 
officials, and section 9(2)(i) to enable a public service agency to carry out, without 
prejudice or disadvantage, commercial activities.  
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under 
section 28(3) of the Act. 
 
This response will be published on the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet’s 
website during our regular publication cycle. Typically, information is released monthly, 
or as otherwise determined. Your personal information including name and contact 
details will be removed for publication.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 

Clerk of the Executive Council 
 




